SPEED POST
No.21/156/2013-M&G
Government of India
Ministry of Home Affairs

NDCC-1l Building, Jai Singh Road,
New Delhi, April, 2014

hri Narendra Behl,
H. No. 241, Sector—17,
Faridabad - 121002

Sub: Supply of Information under Right to information Act, 2005

Sir,

With reference to your application dated 11.02.2014 and Ministry of
Home Affairs, P. P. Division’s letter No. VI23014/43/2014-VS dated
19.03.2014 on the subject mentioned above, it is stated that the subject
matter does not fall within purview of the subjects aflocated to this CPIO.
Hence the undersigned has no information to provide in this regard.

2. An appeal against this letter would lie before Shri S.Suresh Kumar,
Joint Secretary (CS) & First Appeliant Authority, Ministry of Home Affairs,
NDCC-!l Building, Jai Singh Road, New Delhi.

Yours faithfully,

&/& [Ashutosh Jain]

Director & CPIO

,7( Copy to Shri S. Girish Kumar, Director(VS) and CPIO, Ministry of Home
Affairs, North Block, New Delhi with reference to letter No.
\1.23014/43/2014-VS dated 15.03.2014.
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Shri Girish Kumar

H.No 241

Sector 17
Faridabad-121002
| Feb 20t

ra Behl

Director (V§) and CPIO
Ministry of Home Affairs
NDCC-1} Buitding, 3" Floor

1ai Sing

h Road

NEW DELHI-110001

Sir,

i).\\a_-’ Yours Sincerely,
/
)4
[ Now ades Pell )

RT!I ACT 2005 : VIP/VVIP CATEGORISATION IN_INDIA

Please refer to your office letter no 23014/24/2012-VS dated 29 Oct 2013 and CS Division
letter No-21/156/2013-M&G dated 13 Dec 2013 signed by Shri 5. Suresh Kumar, Joint
Secretary [C5) and First Appellate Authority. ‘

Despite all my efforts and appeal, a simple guery sought by me vide my application dated
14 Sep 2012 {one year and five months) has not been replied till date. Ali this time the
applications have been forwarded to varicus agencies and it is not clear as to who really is
responsibie to deal with the subject of VIP/VVIP's.

My appeal has been disposed off by First Appellate Authority, since the information on
categorization of VIP’sis not dealt with him!

Since no information has been provided on the subject query since last nearly twenty nine
months { as against thirty days), kindly intimate whether subject matter of VIP's is a part of

function/dealing of Home Ministry, or not.

If not, how come the Ministry of Personal, Public Grievances and Pensions forward the
application to Home Ministry vide their letter dated 20 Sep 20127

Please provide the sought for information on VIP/VVIP's at your earliest in case dealt by your

Ministry, since the same is extremely delayed and if the same does not pertain to the Home
Ministry, then the application shouid have been transferred to the concerned Ministry on

receipt.  (Sho  on AJJQU?CM-CAL ‘7’7{ Anrv’,’\béc;k?? W ;JUQ‘G’W«%L\

L Aal?

A posta! order for Rs.10/- bearing ser no- 20F 621735 is enclosed.
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